OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Keʻena O Ka Meia COUNTY OF MAUI – Kalana O Maui

April 21, 2016

Honorable Riki Hokama Chair, Budget and Finance Committee Maui County Council 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Hokama:

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2017 BUDGET (OM-1) (BF-1)

In response to your letter dated April 15, 2016, the County has not entered into any written agreements that prohibit the County from imposing a fee for the use of charging stations for electrical vehicles. Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

ALAN M. ARAKAWA

Mayor, County of Maui

cc: Sandy Baz. Budget Director
Teena Rasmussen, Office of Economic Development